
Minutes of the M.I.C.L. Board Meeting 12/09/2020 
 
Judy Moore called the meeting to order: 
Present were: Judy Moore, Wayne Sicard, Dorothy Winke, Diedre Bush, Hugh Brereton, Annette 
Alexander, Don Charette, Rita Perez, Dorothy Ford, Ron Rutschman, Roger Jackson and Maureen 
Fuertes. 
 
Rita said that classes will still be on line for the for the foreseeable future. Hopefully we will be back in 
class by next fall, if not sooner. 
 
Dorothy Ford gave the financial report. 
 
Roger reported that the summer schedule for 2021 has been finalized 

 
There was discussion about how to get more information to the community about M.I.C.L. It was 
suggested that perhaps the various Chamber of Commerce Departments be contacted about M.I.C.L and 
perhaps other service clubs. 

 
Judy agreed to serve as president for another year and Wayne as president-elect. Do to ill health, Louise 
asked to be relieved of the office of secretary and Hugh Brereton will take over that position. 
Johnnie Williams is very busy fostering children and Betty Stewart agreed to take over the Publicity Dept. 
Diedre has joined the curriculum committee and will be doing the summer session. Ron is stepping down 
from the curriculum committed, but will still be involved with membership. 

 
It was suggested that if we are able to get back to class by next fall, we form a committee, or ask for 
volunteers to go in and clean and get things ready. 


